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The above video contains an astrological overview for the week
of 23rd October 2017.
To get this week’s video horoscope for your specific zodiac
sign, click on the link corresponding to your sign:

Aries | Taurus | Gemini | Cancer | Leo |
Virgo | Libra | Scorpio | Sagittarius |
Capricorn | Aquarius | Pisces

Astrology Overview
23-29, 2017

for

October

The week begins with the Sun moving into Scorpio on Monday. He
will spend the rest of this week alongside the brilliant,
vibrant and expansive energies of Jupiter. This can be
wonderful for very deep transformation in our lives, and if
there are any changes that we’ve been actively contemplating
they could now take place. This is also an opportunity to
cooperate at a very profound level with another person, such
as in a business partnership or even in a personal
relationship. If you have a new relationship which has been
going well this can be the week when the bond really
solidifies.
Mercury is also going to be forging a beautiful link with
Neptune. This combination can see us more attuned to people

who are less fortunate. If you find yourself wanting to help a
good cause, carry out some kind of charitable activity, or
connect with the more spiritual side of your being, this can
be a wonderful time of growth and heightened communications.
The traditional ruler of Scorpio is though ironically still in
the sign of Libra where it is in detriment. However, it too is
forging a great link with the Sun and Jupiter. As long as we
carefully do our research, and look beyond the more
superficial of situations, Mars adds fire to what we’re trying
to achieve – as long as we are mindful of ourselves as well as
others, due to the fairness that the sign of Libra demands.
Friday sees a Quarter Moon in the Democratic sign of Aquarius.
If we experience any kind of possessiveness, control or
jealous tendencies from another close person, it’s possible
that we could find ourselves minded to break out and try to
retain our independence of thought and action. Equally around
group activities there is much greater chance of politics
bubbling just beneath the surface. For more information or to
watch your zodiac sign Weekly Video forecast or join me at
https://www.patrickarundell.com/horoscope
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